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Click here for Calendar 
 

Pupil Free Days 
OSHC Scavenger Hunt 
Friday 27th September 
Monday 21st October 

 
Term 3 Students Finish 
Thursday 26th September 

3pm 
 

Term 4 
Monday 14th October 
Water Safety (R-5) 

Mon 14th-Fri 18th Oct 
 

Aquatics (6-7) 
Wednesday 16th Oct 

 
Sports Day 

Friday 25th October 
 

Cow Pat Lotto 
Sunday 3rd November 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Greetings all, 
 
NAPLAN – All student data was sent home to parents 
this week. Miss Johnson has had individual data 
discussions with all of her Year 5 and Year 7 students.    
This provided the opportunity for students to more 
fully understand their own data including where they 
sit compared to state and national data as well as set 
realistic goals for the future.  As Mrs Judd is currently 
on leave she will undertake the same discussions with 
her Year 3 students early next term.  I met with 
individual Year 3 students to discuss their data. Please 
feel free to make an appointment with your child’s 
teacher if you would like to discuss your child’s NAPLAN data. Overall our 
NAPLAN results are quite pleasing and we can already see growth in the areas we 
have targeted this year.  Our focus will continue to be on Numeracy 
improvement as we work on areas of Literacy.  

 
Thursday Casual Clothes Day and 3pm School Finish – Our official last day of 
Term 3 is Friday 27th September which is a Pupil Free day, therefore Thursday 
26th finish is at the normal 3pm. It is also Casual Clothes Day for a gold coin 
donation which will go towards an I-Pod which will enable us to play music 
through our new Occupancy Warning System. 
 
OSHC for Friday – It is not too late to book for Happy Haven on Friday.  Students 
are sure to have a lot of fun.  Ph:  81555444.  See the fliers in this newsletter. 
 
Cow Pat Lotto – Our Fundraising Committee are working very hard at organising 
our Family Fun Day and Cow Pat Lotto on 3rd November at the Kersbrook 
Soldier’s Memorial Park.  It will be a great day, so please let your family and 
friends know about it.  Bring them all along and have a nice relaxed day.  See the 
signs around town.  Click here for info:  https://www.trybooking.com/BFBYO 
 
Emergency Telephone 0419 862 579 - Last week we sent out texts from our 
School Mobile phone which will be used to broadcast messages in the event of a 

catastrophic day or bushfire risk.  Many people did not respond.  It is not too 
late!  If you received the message, please respond.  If not, we will be 
ringing you soon, to ensure our details are correct.  Your child’s safety is 
our priority. 

http://www.kersbrookps.sa.edu.au/
https://www.kersbrookps.sa.edu.au/
https://www.trybooking.com/BFBYO


Mt Pleasant Farmers Market – Year 7’s will be at the gate collecting 
donations towards their Canberra Trip on 19th October.  We will also be 
receiving 20 discount cards of 10% to use at the market within one month.  If all 
20 cards are returned within the month, we will collect an extra $100!  If you are 
sure to be going to Mt Pleasant Market in October or early November, please 
contact us after the holidays for a discount card. 
 
Feedback and suggestions – I am always interested in hearing from parents and 
our wider community.  Please feel free to pop in to see me or email me if you 
have any concerns or suggestions to make our school more fantastic than it is.  
You can remain anonymous if you prefer and post of drop off a letter. Emails can 
be sent to my email address  … Jill.Gurner975@schools.sa.edu.au  
 
Wishing everyone a safe and happy holiday and looking forward to seeing 
everyone next term. 

 
 
Jill Gurner 
Principal 

 

mailto:Jill.Gurner975@schools.sa.edu.au


 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

Aussie Backyard Bird Count  

The Aussie Backyard Bird Count is back for its sixth year, with the 2019 event being held from 

Monday 21 - Sunday 27 October during National Bird Week. 

The Aussie Backyard Bird Count is an event for all ages, and it encourages everyone from school 

children, senior citizens and families to community groups to participate in capturing a snapshot of 

Australia’s birds. In doing so, these citizen scientists play a vital role in providing important 

information to BirdLife Australia to help increase understanding of Australian birds. It only takes 20-

minutes in your playground, backyard, local park or other favourite outdoor space – you can count 

birds anywhere. 

There are free teaching resources available for students in Years 5 and 6 (Stage 3), that can be 

adapted for younger students, to introduce them to our Aussie birds and develop beginner 

birdwatching and identification skills, all while contributing to a citizen science project. 

  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

https://naturalresourcesadelaidemtloftyranges.cmail19.com/t/j-l-clyikdt-ukjuykdrr-k/


                   
  

Begins Friday 18th October, 2019 @ 4.15pm 

Birdwood High School Oval, Birdwood. 

Ages 3-100 years, everyone gets 2 FREE Come and Try 

sessions  

Contact Dave on 0421 133 283 

 Or go to www.tvlac.org.au  

 

http://www.tvlac.org.au/

